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Minutes of the Community Design Commission/ Forestry Sub-Committee Meeting 

Held on June 24, 2015 

At Village Hall in Room 101 

 

 

Forestry Sub-Committee Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m.   

 

Attendees: Chair Douglas Chien; Commissioners Michele Wheeler 

 

Absent: James Rolfes  

 

Also present: Craig Failor, Village Planner; Rob Sproule, Village Forester, Trustee Peter Barber 

 

Discussion regarding forestry issues:  
Mr. Sproule gave an update on the forestry department. He said 200 Elm trees will need to be removed this 

season due to dutch elm disease.  Stumps have not been removed due to the large amount of rain lately.  The 

Forestry Division will be creating a webpage which will contain advice for acceptable plant materials in the 

parkway. 

 

Community Design Commission Meeting called to order at 7:15 p.m. and roll was called.   

 

Attendees: Chair Douglas Chien; Commissioners Susan Ebner, Julie Carpenter, Christina Loranz, Richard 

Katz, Lloyd Natof and Michele Wheeler  

  

Absent: Commissioners Teresa Heit-Murray, James Rolfes, Aaron Stigger, Adam Kallish, Nick Sinadinos and 

John Schiess  

 

Also present: Craig Failor, Village Planner 

 

Public Attendees:  Village Trustee Peter Barber  

 

Non-Agenda Public Comment: None 

 

Forestry Superintendent Report: Chair Chien reviewed Mr. Sproule’s report.  

 

Minutes:  None   

 

Public Hearing(s); Sitting as the Design Review Commission:  None. 

 

Other Business: 

 

Cavalcade of Pride Awards Discussion 

Some Commissioners provided their first round picks, others will provide within the next two weeks so 

final selections can be made in July. 

 

Zone 1:  Carpenter/Heit-Murray 

Zone 2: Rolfes /Wheeler 

Zone 3: Natof/Wheeler 

Zone 4: Kallish/Rolfes 

Zone 5: Loranz/Ebner 

Zone 6: Ebner/Natof 
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Zone 7: Heit-Murray/Chien 

Zone 8: Katz/Loranz 

Zone 9: Chien/Stigger 

 

Mr. Failor said by the July meeting, commissioners should have their round two selections complete.  

 

Staff Report:  

Mr. Failor reviewed the Madison Street streetscape concepts, updated the commission on various development 

projects, and encouraged them to attend the Zoning Ordinance revision interviews next week.  

 

Adjournment: The meeting ended at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Craig Failor, 

Village Planner 


